NSCG AGM 30th March 2024

The NSCG 2024 AGM for the calendar year 2023 took place as part of the NSCG Easter event on
Saturday 30th March 2-3pm.

Trustees voted to accept the constitution and 2023 accounts during our meeting on 13th
February. The accounts were then audited and approved by an independent auditor.

Information about the:

- Constitution

- Accounts

- Trustees

- 2023 report

- 2024 priorities

was shared with the community via our spring newsletter and website in our first newsletter of the
year which was delivered to the community during the first week of March.

The community had an opportunity during our AGM to engage with NSCG vision, values and
finance during our AGM through a range of activities including bingo, as well as an opportunity to
ask questions.

As the NSCG constitution is a CIO foundation model, Trustees are the only members. NSCG
reports to the local community in line with its values, especially mutuality but has no constitutional
obligation to do so.



